
 Graduate Affairs Council 
October 1, 2021 

    

Minutes 
 

• Meeting was cancelled on September 30, 2021 via email sent out by Dean Caldwell 
 

• Dr. Rubens sent GAC members an email on 10/14/2021 in regards to 4 ACPR proposals 
that they needed to vote on by 10/20/2021. 

 
• Proposals were all for waiving the GRE requirement for the 2021-2022 admissions 

cycle for students starting in fall 2022 for the I/O Psychology; Experimental 
Psychology; Ed.S.; and Psy.D. programs.  

 
• Majority voted in favor of all proposals  
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